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ISSUE:
The Chinese Language and Culture program is now into its third year.  The district has expanded the program as a result of a Chinese Language Grant that was funded for the 2008-2009 school year.  Our staff members will present to the Board of Education a compilation of their curriculum and instruction which has been implemented at the Elementary, Middle, and High School.
